Lisa Lee Acting Gaming Inspector General

Office of the Gaming Inspector General

Church Street Station P.O. Box 1748, New York, New York 10008-1748 844-373-0841

www.gaming.ny.gov/gaminglG.php



		December 4, 2019
Robert Williams Executive Director New York State Gaming Commission One Broadway Center Schenectady, New York 12305		
F	Re:	Vernon Downs Raceway -
Dear Mr. Williams:		
This Office was informed that a potential conflict of interest exists between a veterinarian at Vernon Downs Racetrack ("Vernon Downs"), and a leged that is allowed to treat to the second the second that is allowed to treat to the second the second that is allowed to treat to the second the second that is allowed to treat to the second the second that is allowed to treat the second that is allowed the second that is allowed to treat the second that is allowed the second that is allowed to treat the second that is allowed to treat the second that is allowed the second that is allowed the second the second that is allowed the second that is all the second the second that is allowed the second the second that is aleged that it is allowed to treat the second that is allowed the s		
According to County property records and Accurint reports, and own and reside at NY. Both also list the same post office box (NY) and phone number on their Commission licensing applications. Although Commission officials contend that they are unaware of any personal relationship between and Vernon Downs admitted that he knew, but added that it did not violate any policies.		
As a second is relationship with a second may conflict with her duties as the track veterinarian, or at a minimum, be perceived as such and reflect negatively upon the integrity of racing, consideration should be given to having refrain from treating or administrating medication to any of shorses.		
The above information is being provided to deem appropriate. If you should have any questi hesitate to contact me.		
		Sincerely, Lisa Lee
	NEW Y	NOW Commission

